
 Metropolitan Area Planning Council 

 Apartment Wi-Fi Program 

IFB# MAPC Quincy 2212024

LEGAL NOTICE 
INVITATION FOR BIDS 

MAPC Quincy 2212024 

The Metropolitan Area Planning Council, on behalf of the City of Quincy, invites bids for low-voltage 
cabling and construction work at the O’Brien Towers. IFB information packets will be available 
starting 10:00AM ET on February 21, 2024 by contacting Brian Luther at 617-933-0790 or 
bluther@mapc.org . Massachusetts Prevailing Wage Laws apply to all services. Bid deposits are 
required.  Bids must be submitted electronically via www.commbuys.com before March 28, 2024 at 
1PM ET.  Immediately following this deadline, bids will be opened via a virtual bid opening. Additional 
information on the bid opening can be found in the complete Invitation for Bids. MAPC and the City of 
Quincy reserve the right to accept or reject any and all bids. 
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